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Dear Chesapeake Science Point Families: 

Welcome to the 2019-20 school year! I hope you all enjoyed a summer vacations and are excited about 
the upcoming school year! We welcome and value your positive energy and dedication to excellence in 
education, and we look forward to working with you and your children. 

All signs point to another incredible and productive school year. Our skilled and devoted staff is 
already planning and preparing for your child(ren). Our enthusiastic office team is registering new 
families, ordering needed materials and updating student files. Our hard working and conscientious 
custodians have spent the summer thoroughly cleaning the facility. And, our much-appreciated PTA 
is gearing up to welcome families, provide volunteer opportunities, and offer other exciting events and 
programs. We are indeed a joyous and caring community with the common goals of nurturing 
responsible, caring students and promoting high-level learning. 

Each year brings positive change.  This includes new additions to our staff! When your student returns, 
they will see several new faces!  We are happy to welcome the following additions to our great staff: Ms. 
Thomas, Spanish, Mr. Thompson, Government, Mr. Smith, PE and Athletic Director, Ms. Conley, 
Social Studies, Ms. Troshinsky, English, Ms. Hagan, Math, Ms. Messer, Math, and Mr. Onyshkevych, 
Technology.   
  

Parents, please review with your child the updated school uniform policy. It can be found on the school’s 
website. We hope that you will find our website informative and very helpful. All of the information that 
we send out via email can also be found on the website. We have also entered dates of all activities and 
events on our school calendar. I ask that you refer to this calendar and our website for all pertinent 
information. For parents to to CSP, “Get the Scoop” Night is Thursday, August 22nd at 6PM.  We hope 
to see you new parents!! 

I want to personally invite you to attend our Back-to-School Nights on Thursday, September 12th, from 
6PM-8PM for grades 9-12 and Thursday, September 20th, from 6PM-8PM for grades 6-8! This will be a 
great time to strengthen our CSP community, meet teachers and other families, and learn about the 
upcoming school year. We’ll begin the evening promptly at 6 PM. Additional information is 
forthcoming.  Our school goal is to see at least 80% of our families at this event. I hope to see each of 
you! 

As always, please feel free to reach out with questions or concerns. 

Respectfully, 

Dwight L. Jefferson 

Principal 



 
 
 
 
 
 


